Her Britannic Majesty’s Embassy presents its complinicnts to the Embassy of Libya
and has the honour to inform them of the following:

Because the possession of a passport is generally accepted to be adequate evidence of
the passport holder’s nationality and because the British Government has no objection
to the travel of private citizens outside the United Kingdom, the Embassy will no
longer provide additional documentation or statements to private citizens stating that
the Embassy has no objection to their travel.

The British Embassy will continue to provide diplomatic notes to travellers on official
missions on behalf of the British Government.

The Embassy normally imposes no requirement on private citizens of other countries
to provide diplomatic notes or other statements from their Embassics to accompany a
visa application.

The Embassy hopes that, on a reciprocal basis, your Embassy will extend this same
courtesy to British nationals and to nationals of those countries whose consular
interests thc Embassy represent.

Her Britannic Majesty’s Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Embassy of Libya the assurance of its highest consideration.
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Cairo
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